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   representation hearing report addendum D&P/3537a/04 

17 October 2017 

Homebase, Swandon Way, Wandsworth  

in the London Borough of Wandsworth  

planning application no. 2016/7356   

This addendum sets out various factual updates, clarifications and corrections which need to be 
considered in conjunction with the Representation Hearing Report originally published on 9 October 
2017 (GLA ref: D&P/3537a/03). 

Representations to the Mayor 

Since publication of the report, further representations have been made to the Mayor; a total of ten 
objections have been received, raising concerns regarding: 

• Excessive height and visual impact; 

• Homes will not be occupied, just investments; 

• Impact on infrastructure; 

• Overcrowding on trains; 

• Lack of green spaces; 

• Loss of light and overlooking; 

• Smell from waste processing plant; 

• Lack of car parking. 

Th additional objections received do not raise any further material considerations that have not 
already been raised and considered in the Representation Hearing Report. 

Amendments to the report 

To clarify: 

• Paragraph 40 should state: “The National Planning Practice Guidance is also a material 
consideration.” 

 
 
 
 

for further information, contact GLA Planning Unit (Development & Projects): 
Juliemma McLoughlin, Assistant Director - Planning  
020 7983 4271    email juliemma.mcloughlin@london.gov.uk 
Sarah Considine, Senior Manager – Development & Projects  
020 7983 5751    email sarah.considine@london.gov.uk 
Shelley Gould, Strategic Planning Manager – Development Decisions  
020 7983 4803    email shelley.gould@london.gov.uk 
Nick Ray, Senior Strategic Planner (Case Officer) 
020 7983 4178    email nick.ray@london.gov.uk 
 


